LOULb ¥,
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, E.C. 3.

26th June, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

I shall be glad to receive a reply by
return mail to the enguiry contained in the classing
letter addressed to you on the 1Zth instant relative to
the steamer "THLLO".

I am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

0SLO.
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